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Looking Ahead 

June 5th 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
 
 
 

June 14th  
Father’s Day 
2pm-2:45pm 

 

Pre-K Awesome News 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

space. 

This Week 

We had a great week learning more about the letters ‘Q’ and ‘R’.  This week we read the 

stories The Quiet Quail and Rosie Rabbit’s Radish.  After we read the stories, we worked 

together to read the letter cheers.  We had fun singing along to our letter sound songs and 

laughing at all the silly things the StoryBots did with the letters. 

This week we learned all about bees.  During our story time we read the stories The Bee Who 

Lost Her Buzz and The Little Bee. We learned that bees work together to pollinate flowers 

and use that pollen for food to make delicious honey.  During craft time we used paint, toilet 

paper tubes, and our hands to make awesome beehives.  We also turned ourselves into bees by 

cutting out all the pieces and glueing them together to make bee headbands. 

This week we had a special guest visitor in our class, Mr. Tom, a real beekeeper!  During Mr. 

Tom’s visit he showed the kiddos how he takes care of bees and collects honey.  We learned 

that Mr. Tom has lots of tools when working with the bees, even a super cool jacket that 

protects him from stings.  We were excited to some of his real bees in the classroom working 

on building their honeycomb.  Mr. Tom even brought us some of his delicious honey to try. 

During our center time we had fun playing both inside and outside of the classroom.  We 

explored in the jungle and read books in the library.  Outside we had fun playing in the house 

barbequing some tasty food, playing corn hole and ladder ball! 


